Area 53 General Assembly, December 11th, 2022
Treatment Facilities Committee Report

The Treatment Facilities Committee has continued to meet monthly on the third Saturday of the
month at noon. We meet in person at COGF with a Zoom-in option available by request. We
currently have 26 active members on the committee.

Due to the size of Area 53, there are plenty of service opportunities for those interested. The
committee would like to emphasize the importance of a Group Treatment Representative,
which is an AA group’s link to the activities of the standing committee. If your homegroup is
looking for service positions to fill, we encourage you to send representatives to join our
committee.

News

This quarter, the Treatment Facilities Committee held elections for the next panel. The next
Chair will be Jason S. The committee also elected its first co-chair, Megan A.

Due to a scheduling conflict, Jason will assume his duties as Chair starting in February 2023.
Sam K. will continue to serve as acting Chair in the interim.

Meetings

The TFC continues to arrange meetings in local treatment centers, however, we continue to be
in need of volunteers to make this possible. We encourage anyone in Area 53 to sign up to
volunteer to start a treatment commitment on the Area 53 website under the treatment
committee page.

Funds

The treatment committee is continuing to receive contributions from groups in Area 53. In Q4,
the TFC received $343.11 in contributions and spent $267 on literature. This literature is given
directly to potential alcoholics in treatment settings via our treatment meeting volunteers. We
encourage new groups to consider contributing to the treatment facilities committee.

If you bring a meeting into a treatment setting, we also encourage you to become involved with
the treatment committee, as we may be able to support your meeting with literature.

In fellowship,
Sam K.

Chair, Treatment Facilities Committee
Area 53, Panel 71



